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         19 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Hospital admittance or medical treatment. 
 
This is a friendly reminder for all residents to please advise us of any hospital 
admissions or after hours and emergency medical treatment. 
 
Please advise Village Management when you are booked for your procedure 
and where you are going, so we can keep in touch and make sure we visit 
upon your return to the Village. There are several ways that we can offer 
support while you recover at home but we can only do so if we are made 
aware the need for assistance. 
 
We realise that sometimes your hospital visit might be the result of an 
emergency situation or a sudden decision where you don’t have a lot of time 
to plan. Please try to ask a neighbour or family member in these cases to 
advise us or send a WhatsApp message to myself or Nomfundo. 
 
Regards, 
 
Riaan Gouws 
Village Manager 


